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and provide details of the reasonable accommodation(s) you are requesting.

If you require reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please contact

Volunteers are going the 
distance to make a difference. 
Join us.

Learn about Hawaiian culture 
and growing taro, earn volunteer 
hours, and hear service stories 
from Returned Peace Corps 
Volunteers (RPCVs).

Volunteer Workday 
with RPCVs

Ho’okua’āina, 916C Auloa Road, Kailua, HI 96734

Saturday, April 13, 2024 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

To RSVP, visit: https://forms.gle/MNavuwrkJZNsNpvH7 

For more information, contact Kristina, Kevin or Wade  

at pchawaii@hawaii.edu

pchawaii@hawaii.edu


